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The NALC year 2 Uni-hoc festival welcomed 6 schools, with over 220 children in total. 
Wolborough, Haytor View and St Joseph’s attended the morning session with 67 children 
and Bradley Barton, Canada Hill and Kingskerswell took part in the afternoon with 157 
children.  

It was great to see so many children taking part and for some, it was their first ever time 
they had been on a coach, so the day was full of new and exciting experiences! 

The festival comprised of a variety of different activities based around Uni-hoc lead by NAC 
sports leaders. Activities included passing, dribbling, accuracy and target practice, attacking, 
team work and some competitive 1 v 1 and 2 v 2 games. Each activity lasted between 8-10 
minutes and students rotated around 7-9 different stations.  

It was fantastic to see year 2’s fully engaging in all of the activities, having lots of fun and 
mixing in with other primary schools, making new friends along the way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


